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Minutes of the March 11, 2020 St. Louis Police Veterans’ Association

The 496th meeting of the St. Louis Police Veterans was called to order at 11:30. Vice President Stubits led
the membership in the Pledge of Allegiance. Brother John Fava gave the opening prayer.

All officers were present except President Dailey and Trustee Bauer.

Vice President Stubits stated we received two applications for membership from Timothy Turner and Steven
Daugherty. A motion was made by Wil Grove, seconded by Steve Harmon. Motion passed on a voice vote.

Vice President Stubits stated we had a guest speaker today and Steve Harmon will introduce her.
Steve then introduced Mary Pat Carl stating he is supporting her as a friend and the best Candidate for the
upcoming election for St. Louis Circuit Attorney. Mary Pat then addressed the membership telling them what
she sees happening within that office now and how she would address the issues in the future. A motion was
made by Will Grove, second by Charlie Steele to endorse Mary Pat Carl. Motion passed on a voice vote.

Vice President Stubits stated the following members had passed away: Elder members: Edward Boni and
Herman Kros. Members: Wm. McNabb and Timothy Diffley. Non member: George Buckner.

Secretary’s Report: A motion was made by Dick Buehler, seconded by Lenny Gregory to waive the reading of
the minutes. Motion passed on a voice vote.

Treasurer’s Report: Terry Shoemaker gave his monthly report. A motion was made by Mike McGraw,
seconded by Will Mataya to accept the report subject to audit. Motion passed on a voice vote.

Vice President Stubits stated we had received a thank you letter from pass President George Ratermann.

Old Business: Mike Mosier gave the update on the Library.

Pension Report: Gary Weigert and Jeff Rhooda discussed Senate Bill #999 and House Bill #1669.

New Business: Vice President Stubits advised the membership that the Memorial Breakfast will be on
Thursday May 21st. If you wish to attend you need to contact John Carnige at 444-5780.

Mr. Pona stated we had 66 people today. The 50/50 was $39.00.

A motion was made to adjourn by Wil Grove, seconded by John Vogan. Motion passed by voice vote. Meeting
adjourned at 1215 PM.










